
Report from Regular Board Meeting 
Wednesday, September 25, 2019 
 

TOPICS: 
Surplus Recommendations 
Audited Financial Statements 
Strategic Plan 
 

 
SURPLUS – Secretary-Treasurer Carrie McVeigh shared the 2018-19 Surplus-Allocation 
recommendations for 2019-20. 
 
Watch the discussion 
 

 

FINANCE – The district approved the 2018-19 Audited Financial Statements, presented by 

accounting firm KPMG.  

 

Watch the discussion  

 

 
STRATEGIC PLAN – The Board approved the 2019-2023 Strategic Plan as presented. The 
Board goals are now:  
 

 Continuous improvement of instruction and assessment 

 Safe, caring and healthy learning and working environment that is inclusive of the 
diversity of our entire learning community 

 To be a leader in environment stewardship and sustainability 

 Truth and reconciliation 
 
Watch the discussion 
 

 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 

Mail  Email 

Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
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